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August 11, 2020 

VIA U.S. Mail and Email (state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov) 

State Clearinghouse 
Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: Mitigated Negative Declaration, Forbestown Ditch Pipeline Project, SCH No. 
2020069035 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

The North Yuba Water District (“District”), submitted a Notice of Completion and 
Initial Study and Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Forbestown Ditch Pipeline 
Project (SCH No. 2020069035) (“Project”) to the state clearinghouse on June 23, 2020.  

The District has elected to engage in further review of the Project before proceeding 
with any Project approvals. Consequently, the District requests that the Notice of 
Completion and Initial Study and Mitigated Negative Declaration for the Project be 
withdrawn from the State Clearinghouse. 

I appreciate your response in handling this request.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at kerry@churchwellwhite.com. 

Best,  

Churchwell White LLP 

Kerry A. Fuller 
KAF/crp 

Cc: Jeff Maupin, General Manager, North Yuba Water District 
Barbara A. Brenner, General Counsel, North Yuba Water District 

Kerry A. Fuller     
T: 916.468.0620           
Kerry@churchwellwhite.com 

/s/ Kerry A. Fuller


